
 

The North Hills Chorale would like to extend a special thanks 
to  the staff of Memorial Park Church for their continued 

kindness and support and for use of their beautiful facility. 
 

**************** 
 

 

Join us as a singer!  
We’re always looking for new members! 

 

Rehearsals for Spring start January 8th! 
 

The North Hills Chorale, Inc. is a 
501c(3) non-profit organization that 
serves to provide opportunities for 

community outreach, education, and 
service.  Your charitable donations 

are greatly appreciated. 



P r o g r a m  
 

Sing We Now of Christmas   arr. Kyle Pederson 
 

Midwinter Song                                 Daniel Elder 
 

Unending Flame                          Paul Carey  
 

A Musicological Journey Through 
the Twelve Days of Christmas            Craig Courtney 
 

In the Bleak Midwinter              arr. Rene Clausen 
 

Through the Downward Drift of Time   Benjamin Culli  
 

Evening in December                   Victor Johnson  
 

Ancient Roads                     arr. Jay Rouse 
 

Remembering Decembers                  Pinkzebra 
 

People Look East                  Craig Courtney  
 

Jingle Bells Through the Ages               Allen Pote  
 
 

North Hills Chorale Membership 

Barb Arend  

Wendy Aurednik 

Donna Babir 

Joe Balestreire 

Paul Becker 

Heather Cammarata 

Fran Chervenak 

Carmella Chianese 

Stacy Costa 

Cheryl Davison 

Ralph DeStefano 

Vicky Dopp 

Louise Ellenberger 

John Forgione 

Linda Fry 

Corey Grone 

Carol Heere 

Doug Heere 

Susan Helfrich 

Nancy Hesch 

Bob Hesch 

Linda Hudec 

Phyllis Jones 

JoAnn Kavalukas 

Ruth Ann Keen 

Rob Koharchik 

Mary Lynn Korenich 

Mary Jayne Kress 

Sr. Linda Lalic 

Margie Linner 

Mariann Luksik-Jarvis 

Mike McGarry 

Pat McGreal 

Kathy McKenna 

Jane Mobley 

Bernard Murhammer 

Bert Murhammer 

Rachel Petrolias 

Joan Phillips 

John Phillips 

Rosie Rees 

Pamela Sachs 

Peggy Sapp 

Josephine Saya 

Cheryl Smith 

Nancy Smith 

Keith Stewart 

Larry Szramowski 

Betsy Thayer 

David Thayer 

Leslie Ward  

Bob Watson 

Marcia Wielgus 

Judy Young 

Barb Zola 

North Hills Chorale Board of Directors 
 

Marcia Wielgus, President 

Stacy Cost, Vice President 

David Thayer, Treasurer 

Barbara Arend, Secretary 

Linda Hudec, Concert Coordinator 

Linda Fry, Librarian 

Barb Zola, Choir Manager 


